
From: Heather Tschaekofske
To: Sonja Cady
Subject: additional project condition for RUE 2023101169
Date: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 10:52:09 AM

Hello,

Amended project condition for RUE:

“Existing on-site culvert within Type F stream may be retained in current state, and utilized for
stream crossing purposes. This condition supersedes language regarding culvert removal within the
approved Critical Area Report and Mitigation Plan dated October 2023. No additional access
improvements to stream crossing are permitted without further County review.”

Thanks so much,

Heather Tschaekofske |  Associate Planner/Biologist, MES
Thurston County Community Planning & Economic Development
3000 Pacific Ave SE, Suite 100, Olympia, Washington 98501
Main (360) 786-5553 | Fax (360) 754-2939 | TDD (800) 833-6388 
heather.tschaekofske@co.thurston.wa.us | www.thurstoncountybdc.com

This communication is a public record and may be subject to disclosure under the Washington State Public Records Act, RCW 42.56.
Currently I am in the field or teleworking Monday through Thursday. Email is the most efficient method of contact at this time.
Thanks for your patience.
NOTICE
Beginning February 21, 2023, the Planning Services Division will be providing assistance in the
Building Development Center between 10 a.m. and 2 p.m. Monday through Friday.  This temporary
schedule is in place until further notice.  Please visit www.thurstoncountybdc.com for up to date
information, hours of operation, and services provided remotely. 
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